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From: Janet Grothe

Sent: July 26, 2021 3:05 PM

To: commissioners@co.benton.wa.us
Subject: Potential Solar Project

Dear Benton County Commissioners,

We would like to inform you, the County Commissioners, that Innergex Renewable Development USA, LLC is in the early
stages of studying a potential 200 MW solar plant in Benton County. As the first step in the process we are engaging
with local landowners and identifying potential land acquisitions for the project. Again, we are in the initial stage and
based on the results of the study, the project may or may not move forward. We are committed to keeping you
informed as we go forward and we would welcome an opportunity to meet with you to intraduce ourselves and
Innergex and to answer any questions that you may have. Please let us know if you would like us to schedule a virtual
meeting.

Janet Grothe
Manager - Community and Government Relations

Tel. 614 502-9400 www.innergex.com
Facebook Twitter Linkedin
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